

Fairford and Lechlade Youth FC

Management Meeting 11th June 2018, 7pm Fairford Cricket Club

Minutes

Attended	Adam Sloman, Chris Drabwell, Alan Stratford, Sian Fredericks, Jason Winter, Andy Wright, Graham Merrington, Jon Gardiner, Steve Dark, Tony Warrington, Andy Moran, Jeylan Sezgin
Apologies	Sarah Sloman, Steve Garton, Chris Sampson

1	Previous Minutes	No additional comments
2	Accounts	Accounts to be handed over, no treasurer in position as present so role will be covered by Adam and Sian
3	2018/2019 Season	<p>Adam has spoken with Radders and he recommends a weekly cut and to get weed spraying done. Also getting quotes for turf for bold patches.</p> <p>Sian needs details of any coaches or parent helpers attached to each team so that WGS can be updated and the club has an accurate and up to date contact list. Will also ensure that Alan has the correct information for arranging training courses etc.</p>
4	Facilities	<p>Andy Has now had a handover and taken over as Facilities Manager, should there be any issues with the grounds or clubhouse, please contact Andy in the first instance.</p> <p>Broken window in changing room is being looked at Taps in kitchen and disabled toilet require repairs Safe needs fitting in kitchen cupboard</p>
5	AOB	<p>Presentation day – Trophies have now been ordered, Adam will be publishing a timetable shortly. Any help with set up will be highly appreciated.</p> <p>GDPR – Please ensure that if you keep any details relating to players on your personal computers that they are safe guarded with password and</p>

		<p>encryption. This will ensure that the club is compliant with the new GDPR regulations.</p> <p>Signing on Fees - £40.00 for 2018/2019 season and any siblings will be half price at £20.00. Each team can set their own subs. Subs to the club will remain at £3.00 per player on team (5v5 = £15.00, 9v9= 27.00) please remember to deduct ref fees where necessary.</p> <p>Signing on Forms – Adam has produced a form that will be emailed out to each team to hand out to players for return. This has included a statement on GDPR and introduced the new requirement for a Photo of each player that needs to be uploaded to WGS.</p> <p>Safeguarding & Qualifications – If you have any requirements or interest please contact Alan. He is currently trying to arrange group courses held closer to home but this is obviously dependant on numbers</p> <p>Football Kits – We would like to become “one club” and have a kit that runs through all age groups. The main feeling was that this should be red and white stripes. It will obviously take time to change all teams over as some have new kits or no requirements to change their current kits.</p> <p>Zapkam came and did a presentation and are going to do some mock designs of kits that they could provide, we have also had proposals from Vesey UK, MG Sportswear and PSM Sportswear. We also received recommendations for Don Rogers.</p> <p>Andy Moran and Graham Merrington will be attending the North Wilts AGM on Thursday 21st June. If you would like your team to play in a particular division please let the know and they will pass this onto the league on your behalf.</p> <p>We would like to establish a few new committee roles to help the club continue going forwards. It was voiced and agreed that Jason Winter will act as Vice Chairman and Sarah Sloman will take on the role of School Liaison.</p>
Dates for your diary		<p>Thursday 21st June – NW AGM Saturday 23rd June – Football Festival / Presentation Day</p>
Next Meeting		<p>Monday 2nd July 2018, 7pm Fairford Cricket Club</p>